09 February 2021 — 001-2021

“*NOTICE

25 Stoney Creek Rd Bexley 2207 NSW
Ph: (02) 9554 9399 Fax: (02) 9554 9644
Email; alaca@alaca.asn.au

TO: ALL VIRGIN MEMBERS Web: www.alaca.asn.au

ABN: 84 234 747620
RE: “Virgin Tech Enterprise Agreement 2020”

The ALAEA has received notice from the FWC that the “Virgin Tech Enterprise
Agreement 2020” has been approved and will operate from 12Feb 2020.

This is good news, and we would like to thank all who worked hard to come up with a
workable agreement in such unprecedented times.

Regards
Peter Gill

Acting ALAEA Federal Secretary

“Guardians of Air Safety”



